Program Strategic Direction: Construction Electricity
The strategic direction of Building Technology major in construction electricity will pursue starting spring 2016 to fall 2018 is focused on the development of a sustainable program that is learning-centered and respond to meet employment and workforce demands.
The program will accomplish this by:
· Preparing students to complete program of study within 1 year for Certificate program and 2 years for AAS degree (Building Technology major in construction electricity).
· Producing graduates who are immediately employable upon completion.
· Establishing technical advisory group to provide recommendation of employable skills and feedback to the program within the term (spring 2016 to fall 2017).
· Modifying the program to meet current employable skills which will include industry emersion.
· Aligning the program course of study that is transferable to other educational institution in the region.
· Gearing towards renewable energy technology to keep phase with the skills demand in the region.
· Recommending BT major in construction electricity to a broader scope of program curriculum into Electrical Technology. 
Strategic direction is the definitive step in a student learning success. That will ensures the program remains focused on its goals with measurable key performance indicators that provide feedback to improve the learning cycle.  The use of the program curricula and the advisory group’s input and assessment will be the key performance indicators to track progress toward defined goals and outcomes, make adjustment if necessary, and ensure student success.
 
